
  

 

    
 

 

Waltham City Council 

Public Works and Public Safety Committee  

Minutes 

 
Monday. May 1, 2017 

 

 
Chairman Waddick called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.  The clerk took attendance 

Councillor Fowler, Romard, Vidal, Brasco and Chairman Waddick were present.   

 

Councillor Fowler moved to take the resurfacing petition for Flagg Circle from the table. 

The motion was approved. Councillor Fowler moved to invite the City Engineer to the 

next meeting of the Public Works Committee to discuss why Flag Circle was not 

resurfaced as part of the sewer project when other private ways such as Wetherbee were.  

The motion was approved. 

 

Councillor Fowler moved to approve the minutes of the April 18, 2017 meeting.  The 

motion was approved. 

 

Councillor Vidal moved to take the resolution regarding converting private ways to 

public ways from the table.  The motion was approved.  Councillor Giordano asked for 

an update on what is needed to act on this.  Assistant Clerk Vizard said that he would talk 

to the City Clerk and get back to the committee on this matter. Councillor Vidal move to 

lay the matter on the table.  The motion was adopted.   

 

Councillor Romard moved to take the resolution regarding Harrington Road Sidewalks 

from the table.  The motion was approved.  Councillors discussed the legal opinion from 

Attorney Learned.  Councillor Romard made a request that Attorney Learned appear at 

the next committee meeting to discuss the legal opinion. The request was approved.  

 

Councillor Brasco moved to adjourn.  The committee adjourned at 7:45 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 


